
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 25th November 2016 

Dear Parents, 

There is definitely an air of excitement around the 

school today as we prepare for our Christmas Fair. The 

PTA have once again organised a wonderful event to 

share with you. I believe that Father Christmas has 

promised to come this evening,  taking time out of his 

busy schedule to see the children of Brereton. We look 

forward to seeing you all later. The event starts at 

6.30pm. 

Thank you to the parents who have started to drop their 

children off in the playground and then leave. It has 

really made a difference to the parking in the morning. 

John Bishop Visit 

We have a very exciting visitor arriving on Monday     

afternoon: John Bishop is coming in to talk to Key Stage 

Two about aspirations! We have talked to the children 

about their aspirations and what they want from life. It 

has been very interesting. We hope that John will be 

able to inspire them thanks to his experience with     

charity fund raising and following his dreams. 

Children in Need 

Thank you all for your support. We raised over £120 for 

Children In Need this year with our Great Brereton 

Bake Off. Please see the website for details and         

photographs of the winners. A huge thank you to Mr 

Stockton for engraving the  winners spoons! 

Snow Queen Trip 

We are all very much looking forward to our theatre trip 

next week. We will leave school at 1pm and hope to     

return by 5.30pm .  Children will need a small carton of 

drink please but school will provide sweets for everyone. 

Reception Nativity 

Just to remind all Reception parents that you are invited 

to our Reception nativity next Friday at 9am. You can 

come in to the hall for coffee and mince pies whilst the 

children get into costume ready to perform at 9.30am. 

Nut Allergies 

Please could we ask you to be mindful of the fact that 

we have two children in school who have serious nut     

allergies. If you could please avoid using nuts in your 

child's packed lunch that would be really appreciated. 

Head Lice 

We have had several reports of head lice in school. 

Please check your child’s hair over the half term break 

and treat any head lice or eggs accordingly 

Fairtrade Advent Calendars 

The Real Advent Calendar is a fun way 

for parents, grandparents and Godpar-

ents to share the  

Christmas story. The calendar comes 

with a free 28-page Christmas story 

activity book designed to be used eve-

ry day in Advent. This year, the book 

is illustrated by award winning artist, Alida Massari.   

Behind each of the 24 windows there is a festive 

Fairtrade chocolate made with a new and improved 

Fairtrade blend. Please place your order with  

Lesley Mosley 

 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 29th November - Snow Queen Theatre Trip  

Friday 2nd December - Reception Nativity 

Friday 9th December - Year 6 Class Assembly 

Friday 16th December - School Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 21st December - Carol Service  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Today we want to celebrate our amazing 

PTA. 

 

 They work tirelessly with Mrs Louise 

Guy as Chair, to organise events such as 

the Christmas Fair in order to provide 

exciting extras for every single child in 

the school. 

 

You are very much appreciated! 


